
Sara Wilson - Moolarben Coal Complex Stage 2 _ Preferred Project Report: 
08_0135 

  
Attn: NSW Dept. of Planning. 
 
I support the movement that desires to include "The Drip" and "Corner Gorges" into the National Park, to 
protect these areas from the Moolarben coal mining complex expansion which is planned to be underway in 
the near future. I believe that something as fleeting as money is not worth the long-term inheritance which is 
in danger from this search for minerals, which frankly will only contribute to more pollution in our planet.  
 
I have attached two images for your inspiration. Enjoy :) 
 
Many thanks, 
Bradley Eltham. 

From:    Brad Eltham <beltham89@hotmail.com>
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